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for the

Fruit For The Future will be 

an exciting event in the calendar 

of the fruit industry in 2011. We 

look forward to your company.

For further information contact:
Sharon Neilson  
Tel: +44 (0)844 928 5428
Communications@hutton.ac.uk

Registration
Please register by sending this form to:

Sharon Neilson
The James Hutton Institute
Invergowrie, Dundee DD2 5DA
Fax: 01382 560002
Or complete and bring it with you on the day.

Name

Address

Telephone

Email address

Please tick as appropriate:

Grower:         Area of soft fruit grown               ha

Advisor :   

Research : 

Processor: 

Agrochemical Trade:   

Machinery manufacturer: 

Other         Please specify                                     

Are you a member of SSCR  :   

Would you like to join  : 

Please tell us if you would like to be kept up to date about 

other JHI events, conferences and exhibitions. Tick here to 

receive this information via email       and / or via post  

This information will only be used to process any registration you 

may make. We will not pass your details on to any third parties. 

If you wish to remove yourself from our mailing list, 
or to check what details we hold about you, please email 
communications@hutton.ac.uk / telephone +44 (0)844 928 5428 / 
write to us at: Communications, The James Hutton Institute, 
Invergowrie, Dundee, DD2 5DA with your full name and address, the 
nature of your contact with The James Hutton Institute (formerly SCRI) 
and the type of mail you have been receiving. 
   

Fruit for the Future is an annual event. 
We welcome your suggestions for future trials and 
demonstrations.

Following on from the success of previous years’ events 

The James Hutton Institute and the Scottish Society for 

Crop Research present Fruit for the Future.

Held at The James Hutton Institute on Thursday July 

14th 2011 from 1.30pm to 5.30pm there will be organised 

tours of the fruit trials and research plots, and an 

opportunity to talk at length with the research staff 

involved.

Please arrive at 1.30pm for coffee and 
registration. The talks will start 
promptly at 1.45pm. 

The keynote seminar for 2011 is a 

presentation on The Scientific Curation of the 

National Fruit Collection from Matthew Ordidge, 

University of Reading. Further presentations will be given 

by David Foster, Koppert 

Biological systems, and 

Julie Graham, The 

James Hutton Institute. 

The field tour will enable 

participants to observe and 

sample new raspberry selections 

in breeding plots and to view field 

experiments at The James 

Hutton Institute.

This year we will also present 

Exhibits from science and 

industry in the Marquee.

You will be 
guided by 
experts through 
the field trials and 
have the opportunity 
to taste the fruit.

BASIS and NRoSO points 
have been applied for.


